
WILLIAMSTOWN BOROUGH AUTHORITY 

March 16, 2011 

Williamstown Borough Authority met Wednesday, March 16, 2011 in Council Chambers; 
Members, Vice Chairman Scott Slough arrived at 7:05PM, Dennis English, Gregory 
Showers, Matthew Miller, and David Neidlinger were present. Also attending were 
Secretary/Treasurer Amy Rexroth, Manager Joseph D’Agostino, Engineer Robert 
Reisinger and Max . Chairman Timothy Kessinger and Solicitor Joseph Kerwin were 
absent. Charles Croft Sr. arrived at 7:55PM. Citizens present were Mark Challenger, 
Mary Cinqmars, Ann Spittle, and Sarah Underkoffler.  

Secretary Miller called the meeting to order at 7:00PM. 

Citizens: Sarah Underkoffler was present to ask the Authority when her lawn will be fixed. Lawn 
care will resume in April 2011. 

Ann Spittle and Mary Cinqmars of E Market Street were both present to request their $2,000.00 
tap on fee back since there is no date or schedule for pumping station 1. Solicitor Kerwin will be 
consulted.  

Solicitor Kerwin sent his report to Secretary/Treasurer Rexroth.  There will be a meeting at the 
Sewer Plant with Anrich, Inc. at 11:00AM.  

Engineer reported on the status of pump station 1.  

A motion was made by Croft Sr. and Neidlinger to purchase a valve that will stop the flow of 
sludge into the plant upon DEP approval. All were in favor. 

Manager D’Agostino reported that they have started to measure manholes for the manhole 
inserts.  

Manager D’Agostino will be hiring Drum Excavating to clear out Rattling Dam as well as 
Reservoir 2.  

A motion was made by Croft Sr. and English to raise the turn on/off fee for water that has been 
terminated for non-payment to $50.00 on and $50.00 off for normal business hours and $100.00 
on and $100.00 off for after hour calls. All were in favor. 

Secretary Miller asked Manager D’Agostino why the vehicles are not taken to Kessinger’s shop, 
K&C Auto Body, instead of out of town auto repair centers.  

A motion was made by Neidlinger and English to adjourn the meeting at 9:10 PM. 

 

 


